
Thursday 23rd November 

Y5 Chill Factore—Trust Experience 

Book Fair in the school hall  

Friday 24th November 

Non-Uniform in exchange for sweets 

or chocolates for the Christmas Fair 

Book Fair in the school hall  

Thursday 30th November 

Y5 PALS training  

Book Fair in the school hall  

Friday 1st December 

Christmas Fair  

Book Fair during the Christmas Fair 

St Paul’s Church Christmas Light 

Switch On at 6pm 

Sunday 3rd December 

Family Advent Service at St. Paul’s 

Monday 4th December 

Y1 and Y2 Nomad Rangers lessons 

Y1 and Y2 children to come to school 

dressed in suitable outdoor clothing 

and footwear. 

Depending on the weather, you may 

wish to send a change of clothes into 

school just in case!  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Last week, we had a great week celebrating anti-bullying week and fundraising for Children in Need. 

The children loved taking part in their sponsored bearpees challenge and smashed their target of 

7,000 with a grand total of 15,492 bearpees!  

Reception—1,080  Y1—1,295  Y2—1,410  Y3—2,419 

Y4—4,760   Y5—3,478  Y6– 1,050 

We raised a grand total of £ 742.29 for Children in Need. Thank you for all of your support! 

On Friday, a representative group of Y5 and Y6 children attended Chorley Council Chambers for an 

afternoon learning about local government, parliament and debating. Our children spoke              

confidently, asked challenging questions and were fantastic; we are so proud of them.  

This week, sees the launch of our book fair on Thursday 23rd November after school in the hall.    

This is a great opportunity to purchase some great priced books for your children. They also make 

fantastic Christmas gifts! If you are not able to get to school, you can send some money into school 

with your child and they will have the opportunity to purchase a book during the day.  If you have 

any questions about the book fair, please contact the school office.  

As always, if you need any advice or support, please do not hesitate to get in touch via phone 01257 

480276 or email bursar@adlingtonstpauls.lancs.sch.uk. 

Mrs J Burger  
Headteacher  

November 20th 2023 

Reception 99.2% 

Year 1 91.3% 

Year 2 93.2% 

Year 3 93.6% 

Year 4 96.3% 

Year 5 92.5% 

Year 6 93.2% 

Whole School 94.2% 

PARENT AND CARER SHOWCASES 
A reminder that we will be running our parent and carer showcases this term. Each showcase will 
start at 2.30pm, in the school hall and is an opportunity for you to sit with your child, look through 
their books and discuss their learning so far.  
 
We look forward to welcoming as many parents and carers as we can. 
 
Reception—Thursday 7th December 2023 
Year 1—Tuesday 5th December 2023 
Year 2—Wednesday 20th December 2023 
Year 3—Tuesday 12th December 2023 
Year 4—Wednesday 13th December 2023 
Year 5—Monday 18th December 2023 
Year 6—Tuesday 19th December 2023 
 



November 20th 2023 

ADLINGTON ST PAUL’s HOLIDAYS 2023-2024 

Term Holiday Dates 

Autumn 

Term 

2023 

Term Ends Friday 22nd December 2023 

Spring 

Term 

2024 

Inset Day Monday 8th January 2024 

Term begins Tuesday 9th January 2024 

Half term 
Monday 19th to Friday 23rd February 

2024 

Term ends Thursday 28th March 2024 

Summer 

Term 

2024 

Easter        

Holidays 

Friday 29th March to Friday 5th April 

2024 

Term begins Monday 8th April 2024 

Bank holiday Monday 6th May 2024 

Half term 
Monday 27th May to Friday 7th June 

2024 

Inset Day Thursday 6th June 2024 

Inset Day Friday 7th June 2024 

Term ends Friday 19th July 2024 

ADLINGTON ST PAUL’s HOLIDAYS 2024-2025 

Term Holiday Dates 

Autumn 

Term 

2024 

Inset Day Monday 2nd September 2024 

Term begins Tuesday 3rd September 2024 

Half term 
Monday 21st to Friday 25th October 

2024 

Term Ends Friday 20th December 2024 

Spring 

Term 

2025 

Inset Day Monday 6th January 2025 

Term begins Tuesday 7th January 2025 

Half term 
Monday 17th to Friday 21st February 

2025 

Term ends Friday 11th April 2025 

Summer 

Term 

2025 

Easter         

Holidays 

Monday 14th to Monday 21st April 

2025 

Inset Day Tuesday 22nd April 2025 

Term begins Wednesday 23rd April 2025 

Bank holiday Monday 5th May 2025 

Half term 
Monday 26th May to Wednesday 4th 

June 2025 

Inset Day Thursday 5th June 2025 

Inset Day Friday 6th June 2025 

Term ends Friday 18th July 2025 

CHRISTMAS TOY APPEAL 
We are collecting donations of new toys (unwrapped) for children aged 0-17. 
These Christmas gifts will be used to ensure that every child in Chorley is able to get a Christmas gift this year.  
We know that this can be a difficult time of year, if you are in a position to donate a toy for Christmas, we would be extremely grateful. 
Please pass any toys into the school office or your child’s class teacher. 
If they are dropped off before or on Monday 27th November, we will ensure they get to the collection point at St. Paul’s church.  
As always, thank you for your kindness and generosity.  

CHRISTMAS FAIR 
On Friday 24th November, children can come in non-uniform in exchange for bringing sweets or chocolates for our Christmas Fair. 
If you are able to, we are also looking  for raffle prize donations (thank you for the donations we have had so far).  
Our PTFA are also looking for donations of festive children’s wear (Christmas jumpers) or festive pyjamas. 
If you are able to donate anything, it can either be dropped into the school office or passed on to your child’s class teacher. 
Thank you for all your support, it is greatly appreciated. The Christmas Fair is on Friday 1st November and will run from 330pm-5pm.  

We have places available in school. Please contact the office 
to arrange a tour and more information. 

UPCOMING SCHOOL TRIPS AND VISITS 
Thursday 23rd November 2023—Y5 visit to the Chill Factore 
Monday 4th December 2023—Y1/Y3 Nomad Rangers 
Wednesday 6th December 2023—Y6 visit to the Slavery Museum 
Thursday 7th December 2023—Y3 Nomad Rangers 
 
Please ensure your child’s permissions and contributions are uploaded 
to their Parent Pay account as soon as possible. 


